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Announcement from MIRA 
 
Stock Exchange Announcement  
Copenhagen, 23 May 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Copenhagen Airports A/S has today been informed that Macquarie Infrastructure and Real 
Assets (Europe) Limited (MIRA) on behalf of Macquarie European Infrastructure Fund III 
(MEIF3) has appointed advisors to assist in undertaking a strategic review of MEIF3’s 
investment in Copenhagen Airports A/S, which may or may not result in a divestment of 
MEIF3’s indirect ownership interest in Copenhagen Airports A/S. Please find letter from 
MIRA attached. If this announcement gives rise to any questions, please contact MIRA. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

P.O. Box 74 
Lufthavnsboulevarden 6 
DK-2770 Kastrup 
 
Contact:  
Thomas Woldbye 
CEO 
 
Telefon: 3231 3231 
Fax:       3231 3132 
E-mail: cphweb@cph.dk 
www.cph.dk 
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